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PRESS RELEASE 

 

 Mr. James Bevan, CMG, British High Commissioner at New 

Delhi and Mr. Mike Nithavrianakis, Deputy Commissioner at Chennai 

called on Selvi J Jayalalithaa, Hon’ble Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu 

today (27.3.2012) at Secretariat, Chennai-9. 

 Mr. James Bevan commended the steps taken by  

Selvi J Jayalalithaa, Hon’ble Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu in 

achieving high growth trajectory and to make Tamil Nadu numero 

uno in all the fields. He also expressed his desire to participate in 

the development of Tamil Nadu.   

Selvi J Jayalalithaa, Hon’ble Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu 

thanked him for the interest shown in investments in Tamil Nadu.   

******* 
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